
Osmington Bay

Wednesday 2nd July – Friday 4th July 



What we will 
cover:

• Dates and times

• Where are we going?

• What will we be doing?

• What will we need to pack?

• Where we will be sleeping?

• What will we be eating? 

• Safety and security 

• Medication 

• Questions 



Dates and 
times:

• Depart Hanslope:  Wednesday 2nd July 2025. 
Please come to school at the normal time.

• Depart Osmington Bay: Friday 4th July 2025  and 
arrive back at Hanslope at approx 5:15 pm. We 
will keep you updated if this changes. 

We will keep you informed via WhatsApp. Please 
ensure you have the school mobile phone 
number saved on your phone (the school phone 
number will be sent out to all parents nearer the 
time).

For the coach, children will need a packed lunch, 
labelled in a disposable bag.



Adults

4 adults
• Mrs Lovegood 

• Mrs Duffield

• Miss Norris

• Mrs Thompson



Where are we 
going?



What will we be doing?
An example of the sorts of activities we could 

be doing.
A finalised programme will be given on arrival.



What will we 
need to 
pack?





Money 

• We recommend the children 
bring no more than £10 cash for 
the shop. 



Where will we be 
sleeping?

Our purpose-built chalets in Osmington Bay 
are comfortable and en suite, with some 
rooms enjoying great views of the coast. 
Children sleep in bunk beds with 4-6 in each 
room. 

Leaders will be in rooms on either side of the 
children’s rooms.



What will 
we be 
eating?





Safety 
and 
security



Medication 

WC 9th June 2025
Please bring in any medication 
from Monday, 9th June 2025. It 

needs to be clearly labelled in the 
prescribed box and with the 

correct form. 



Any questions? 


